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Dorothy Menasco

From: Paula lsler

Sent:  Wednesday, April 02, 2008 9:15 AM
To: Dorothy Menasco

Subject: Docket No. 080166-TC

Good morning, Dorothy.

Please correct the company's name in the docket fitle to match the name on the certificate (abbreviate company and add
Communications after NEFCOM). The title should read:

Request for cancellation of PATS Certificate No. 5355 by Northeast Florida Long Distance Co., Inc. d/b/a NEFCOM
Communications, effective March 20, 2008.

Thanks.
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